
 

 

The Writers Guild of Canada to Support  

Striking WGA Screenwriters at Toronto Rally  

 

For immediate release 
 

June 6, 2023 | Toronto, ON – On June 14, 2023, the Writers Guild of Canada (WGC) is joining 

screenwriting guilds and allies around the world for Screenwriters Everywhere—a global day 

of solidarity and action in support of the Writers Guild of America (WGA).  

“The Writers Guild of Canada stands in solidarity with the 11,500 members of the WGA who 

have been on strike since May 2,” says WGC President Alex Levine. “These are global issues. 

The struggle for fair compensation impacts all screenwriters everywhere.” 

WGC members will be showing their support at a rally in Toronto and online in a social media 

campaign using the following hashtags: #ScreenwritersEverywhere, #WGAStrike, and 

#WGCsupportsWGA. 

TORONTO RALLY DETAILS  

When: Wednesday, June 14, 2023; 1:00 – 3:00 p.m. EDT 

Where: 120 Bremner Blvd., Toronto (offices of Amazon and Apple) 

Who: Members of the WGC, WGA, IATSE, ACTRA and more. 

 

For more info, contact the WGC’s Manager of Communications Emily Saso at 416-721-

5705 or e.saso@wgc.ca.  

 

 

ABOUT THE WRITERS GUILD OF CANADA 

The Writers Guild of Canada represents 2,500 professional English-language screenwriters 

across Canada—the creators of Canadian entertainment enjoyed on all screens. wgc.ca  

Twitter: @WGCTweet | Instagram: @writers_guild_of_canada 
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